EASTERN DANCE

ACADEMY

New Dance School opening September 2021!
Classes will be held on Saturdays at Westerfield
Village Hall.

All classes will be taught by a Royal Academy of
Dance qualified teacher.

Email us to enquire: info@easterndanceacademy.com
Website: www.easterndanceacademy.com
Facebook: Eastern Dance Academy
Instagram: @easterndanceacademy




